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Partnership Agreement between the EPLO and the United Nations
System Staff College (UNSSC)

A Partnership Agreement was signed on the 4th of September, 2019 between the European Public
Law Organization (EPLO), represented by its Director, Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis, and the United
Nations System Staff College (UNSSC), represented by its Director Dr. Jafar Javan.

The United Nations System Staff College was established by the General Assembly of the United Nations
as an institution for system-wide knowledge management, training and continuous learning for the staff of
the United Nations system. The Collaboration under the framework of the Partnership Agreement may
include any area related to learning or career support that falls under the mandates of UNSSC and EPLO.
More specifically, areas of cooperation will include, among others, designing, developing and delivering
training and learning activities, including Master’s Programmes, in areas of reciprocal interests, building on
complementary expertise. In addition, the UNSSC will offer EPLO its experience in strategic leadership and
management of development programmes for the EPLO staff.
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